I strongly oppose the removal of any of the wild horses located in Theodore
Roosevelt National Park. The wild horses in the Park are the biggest draw for
visitors to the park which means local economies in towns around the Park
will suffer with the loss of tourist visits if the wild horses are removed .
These horses are an historic herd of Nakota wild horses with unique
genetics—they are a treasured resource. The Theodore Roosevelt National
Park must redesignate the wild horses as WILDLIFE, they are not livestock!
A new alternative to the park's Environmental Assessment must be added
with scientific and humane management of the wild horses in the park.

I, and my family have been looking forward to another trip to South Dakota
and had planned to visit the Park in North Dakota this time. We won'’t
bother to extend the trip to ND, but most likely go to Wyoming if the wild
horses are removed.



